
 
 

Please join our Saint Helena’s Family in helping those who are not as fortunate as 
we are by donating to our coat drive. We are collecting winter coats (gently worn 
and clean) from November 5th- November 21st. There will be bins at school for all 
those coats we have outgrown.  They will be donated to Cradles to Crayons in 
Philadelphia. Thank you for your generosity! 


